
Brookfield Day Nursery October 2022 

Harvest… 

We thank all parents that have already donated food for 

our Harvest. The food will be given to the Open house in 

Crawley; a charity for homeless adults. 

The closing date for donating food is 14th October. 

Pyjamas day…. 

On 16th November the children will be taking part in a 

pyjamas day. A sponsor form will be sent home and 

money raised will go to Crackerjack a charity that 

supports families with disabled children. More 

information will be sent home soon. 

No smoking policy on the nursery grounds… 

Please can we remind parents that the nursery carpark 

has a no smoking policy. 

Safety for children when travelling in a car…..  

Please can parents ensure that their child is safely 

secured in a child seat before driving home.  

  



News from Little Acorns…. 

We wish a belated birthday to Alexandra, Jessica, 

Jenson and Nate. Happy birthday to Max, he celebrates 

his birthday in October. Goodbye to all the children that 

have moved into Rabbit Run; Oakley, Jeremiah, Dorothy, 

Evie, Darwin, Milo and Imogen. They have all settled 

well into the new room. We welcome Frankie, Wemimo, 

Alexandra, Jenson, Nate, Reuben and Max into Little 

Acorns. We also welcome Joana, a new member of staff 

to Little Acorns. 

Please can we remind parents that any medicine bought 

into nursery must be reported to a member of staff at 

the beginning of the day, so it can be locked away 

safely in the medicine cabinet. 

Please can parents bring in family photos to put on 

display and share with your child. 

Please provide appropriate clothing for the weather; wet 

suits are useful for the garden. 

We invite parents to bring in one of their child’s 

favourite books from home to read to them and their 

friends. This links with our autumn term experience; Our 

homes. 

  



News from Rabbit Run…. 

We welcome all the new children to Rabbit Run. Please 

can parents bring in family photographs for our family 

and friends display. 

The weather is starting to get colder and wet at times. 

Please provide wellington boots and puddle suits for the 

garden.  

Please can parents name all clothing that comes into 

nursery. 

News from Foxes Den…. 

We wish belated birthday wishes to Lucas and Misha. 

Happy birthday to Nala, Thomas and Sofia. We welcome 

Freddie, Arthur, Catherine, Isabella and Tommy, they 

recently moved from Rabbit Run. We also welcome 

Rayan, Mia and Timothy as they settle into Brookfield. 

Please can parents provide wellington boots, waterproof 

all in ones, hat, gloves and scarf.  

Please name the children’s clothes. 

Please ensure your child has spare socks in their bag 

each day. We also welcome any spare socks that you are 

willing to donate (odd ones are fine) we never have 

enough socks!! Thank you. 

  



News from Owls Nest…… 

A massive welcome to all the new children in Owls Nest. 

Forest school is on the 17th- 21st October. Lots of fun 

activities and adventures planned!!! Please pack lots of 

spare warm clothes, especially socks, a towel, wellington 

boots, waterproof etc. 

Please name all your children’s belongings, so we can 

assure things are returned. 

 We will be having a special visit from a librarian. She 

will be reading lots of stories and talking about the role 

of a librarian. 

Our learning experience for this term is my home, your 

home and homes around the world. We have planned lots 

of activities for the children to discover all the 

differences in the world. 

Please bring in some family photographs for our family 

tree display. The children enjoy looking at them and 

talking about their family and friends. 


